












SUMMARY OF THE UNIVERSITY'S RESPONSE 

On July 28, 2023, the University transmitted a formal response to the NEH-OIG limited audit 
report. The University concurs with the NEH-OIG findings and recommendation that $18,438 be 
returned to the NEH to account for the error in determining expenditures that were not eligible 
for NEH grant funding. The University is implementing safeguards to ensure past mistakes do 
not occur in the future. A copy of this correspondence is attached. 

V. EXIT CONFERENCE

The results of our limited audit were discussed with the following University officials on June 14, 
2023 - Ms. Amy Danzer, Director of Foundation and Public Agency Grants; 

, Dean of Humanities, Arts, and Social Sciences; Mr. Samuel McCrimmon, Vice President 
for Advancement; and Ms. Joanne Hosey-McGurk, Vice President for Academic Affairs. 
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